
 

 

 

Greetings CBHA Community! 

 

My name is Gary Szolomayer and I am very much honored to be selected as your new 

Operations Manager of the Carlyon Beach Homeowners’ Association. 

 

I come to you with over 20 years experience managing homeowner associations, 

condominiums associations, multifamily housing communities, water-based 

communities, vacation homes and marinas, often managing these facilities 

simultaneously. I am excited to have the opportunity to concentrate and focus my 

energies on only one, your community. 

 

My passion for working with people from every walk of life is what propels my 

enthusiasm for what I dearly enjoy doing. Only when the community achieves its goals 

and is able to refer to its projects as accomplishments, do I feel the joy associated with 

success.  

 

In my personal time I enjoy the company of good friends, sailing, everything the Puget 

Sound and Pacific have to offer, as well as traveling. I live on the west side of Olympia 

with my wonderful wife who is also my best friend. We have two fantastic daughters of 

which one is attending graduate school for her masters in sociology and the other is busy 

completing a four-year degree in forensic science. 

 

I don’t work effectively just from behind a desk and like to get out, get my hands dirty, 

associate and become one of the community. I am very approachable and an open book 

when it comes to resolving an issue or just getting acquainted. 

 

So please don’t hesitate introducing yourself if you see me pass your way and I’ll do the 

same! I am truly looking forward to getting acquainted with the Carlyon Beach 

community and the residents who call it home. 

 

~Gary 


